
Christmas Countdown continued… 
We look forward to Christingle service in Church this Sunday at 4pm. Christmas post will 

start to be delivered next week, please post cards by Monday 18th at the latest if you would like to. We 
then have our Nativities for Cygnus and Tucana on Tuesday and Wednesday next week followed by 
our whole school pantomime trip on Friday. After school on Friday will be a festive tuck shop  with activities, drinks 
and the raffle call. On Monday 18th December we will hold a festive film hour and children will get a small  juice 
carton and small amount of popcorn to add to their cinema experience. The films shown will be Arthur Christmas, 
Polar Express, Nativity or The Grinch. On Monday 18th December, KS2 pupils are invited to join us with their families 
in Church for 6pm for a carols by candlelight concert where all KS2 pupils will perform.  On Tuesday 19th 
December, pupils may wear a festive item for Christmas dinner alongside school uniform. On Wednesday 20th 
December, we will hold our Christmas assembly in Church, which parents are welcome to join us for. End of term is  
1.15pm on Wednesday 20th December. There are no after school clubs on the final 

DATES COMING UP (parents  

are welcome at events in italic bold) 

 Cygnus Phonics - w and x , Snowman subtraction song with props and exploring 'The Snowman' book together , Den 

building outside . 

Tucana Writing to our friends in Canada, observing our cress grow and preparing for our Nativity.  

Phoenix A great trip to Hill End to re-enact the Viking invasion and experience life as an Anglo Saxon. In maths, effi-

cient methods to add and multiply and in English, thinking about how write story starters.   

Pegasus In English, we have been planning and writing our own creative stories. In Maths we have been exploring factors 

and multiples. We have also been learning about healthy eating in Science.  

WHAT HAS MY CHILD BEEN LEARNING THIS WEEK? 

Dear families,   

What a fun Christmassy day we have had. Thank you so much to FOSPS for the 

hard work they have put in to giving the children a great day making memories. 

Thank you also to all of you for taking your time, in your often very busy and full 

days, to fill out the forms, get the Christmas jumpers, support events and spend 

the money supporting FOSPs. We are grateful for your support.  

8th December 

2023 

 

8th Dec  Christmas jumper day, 
Elfridges, KS1 Disco and 
KS2 Disco 

10th Dec Christingle Church  

Service  

12th Dec 
2pm 

Nativity—tickets only 

13th Dec 

2pm & 6pm 
Nativity—tickets only 

15th Dec  Whole School Christmas 
Panto Trip 

18th Dec KS2 Carol concert 
@Church 

19th Dec  Christmas Lunch @ The 
Plough 

20th Dec  Whole School Christmas 
Assembly @ Church 

Finish at 1.15pm 

 

Congratulations Zebedee on winning 

your weight category in your Sensei  

Abbe tournament .   
Have you noticed our advent 

window yet? 

All clubs for next term have now been allocated and payments will appear 
on parentmail over the next week or so. We were pleased to be able to 
offer most people their chosen options and look forward to them starting 
on Tuesday 9th January.  

Well done to Emma who has a part 

in the RAF Brize Panto—more details 

on next pages! 



10th
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